
 Black Point Recreation Program Survey 2018 

The Black Point Board of Governors is seeking your input on our Summer Rec Program.  We want to hear your 
thoughts, ideas and opinions.  The information from the collected surveys will be used to develop the program for 
next Summer.  We are considering Curriculum, After Hours Activities, Hours and much more.  Please take a few 
minutes to share your thoughts.  When you are done you can drop off the survey in the Black Box at the Club 
House, at the Black Point Market or mail to  P.O. Box 715   Niantic, Connecticut 06357. 

Did you have a child participating in the 2018 summer recreation program?   Circle one    YES 
 NO 

 What are the three greatest strengths of the program? 

1. 

2.  

3. 

 What three things you would like to see developed? 

1. 

2.  

3. 

What other comments would you like to be considered? 

If your child took swim lessons, please comment on that experience also. 




